SAMPLE NON-HAM LETTER or E-MAIL

Personalize, print, sign and give to Jim, N4SEC or Chuck, AE4CW ASAP
for hand delivery to Rep. Price.  You may also e-mail Rep. Price or other Congress members.  Please DO NOT use U.S. Mail.
Representative Tom Price (R-GA)                                                              April 2, 2015
100 Cannon HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Price:


As a constituent in your district who places a high value on the services provided by Amateur Radio to our community, I am writing asking that you support HR 1301 – The Amateur Radio Parity Act of 2015 – and request that you become a co-sponsor for this legislation.

Amateur Radio is an integral partner with the north Fulton communities of Alpharetta, Johns Creek, Milton, Roswell and Sandy Springs, providing a wide range of public service and emergency communications capabilities...all at no expense to the local governments and served agencies.  These include backup communications services for 911 centers, placement of Amateur Radio communications facilities in fire stations, ongoing training exercises in concert with fire, police, ambulance and hospital facilities, support of the Southern Baptist Disaster Relief team and ongoing planning and training for emergency communications during a variety of local disasters.

FEMA Administrator Craig Fugate on July 18 during the national convention of Radio Amateurs stated that "Radio is one of the most resilient communications technologies we have...when the power is out and telecommunications are down, the Amateur Radio community can serve as a vital resource in support of emergency responders and survivors during a disaster.”

Effective execution of these services requires effective antenna systems in served agencies, mobile vehicles...and in the private homes of Amateur Radio operators.  For example, the station that coordinated the Amateur Radio communications support during the hurricane Sandy event was located in a private residence on Long Island.  And, the National Hurricane Center relies on a network of Amateur Radio stations located in private residences

HR 1301 will provide a basis for Radio Amateurs to negotiate reasonable accommodation for at least minimal outdoor Amateur Radio antennas with their homeowners’ associations. Without this legislation the effectiveness of Amateur Radio communication as a major contributor to our local, state and national emergency response plans and capabilities will be severely restricted.  Therefore, I respectfully request that you sign-on as a co-sponsor of HR 1301. 

Sincerely,

(Your Signature)

Sandra A. Friend
Your Full Address
